Ministry of Culture
Central Secretariat Library

Date: 08/10/2021
Notice

Due to some unavoidable circumstances the upcoming “Meet the
Author” event to be held on 10/10/2021 has been postponed until further
notice.

Inconvenience is regretted in this regard.

| (V\
el
(Dr. Y A Rao)
Library Information Officer, CSL




